
 
 
 

   

 

 

All thank you for an amazing effort in January as we get over the Christmas rush and back to our usual business.  We 

have had some fantastic volunteers join us and unfortunately had some leave. I hope to cover all in this Newsletter 

but if I am missing anything please let me know.  
 

For more information keep an eye on the Volunteer Facebook Group.  To join search in Facebook for ‘Newquay 

Foodbank Volunteers’ or follow this link. 
 

Enjoy 😊  
 

Anne Shinner Funeral Arrangements 
 

I hope that everyone has now been made aware, but if not, I am sorry to have to pass the news in 

this form and not in person. Unfortunately Anne Shinner had an accident on 6th February which 

led to her being taken to hospital and after a brief battle passed away on Sunday 9th.   

 

Anne has been a longstanding volunteer at the Foodbank and always a cheerful, wonderful lady 

to work alongside with a deep compassion for those we support. She was a good friend to many 

of us and will be dearly missed.   

 

The family have invited all those who would like to say their last goodbyes to attend her funeral which will be on 

Monday 24th Feb at 11am at St Michaels.  A few of us are meeting outside the church main entrance at 10.40am, 

please come and join us there.   
 

Clare Anderson stepping down   
As we all know Clare has held the role of vice-chair for the last year.  Unfortunately, due to her work load she has 

had to step back from some of her duties and, for now, that has included the Foodbank.  We thank Clare for all her 

amazing efforts both at Committee meetings and at sessions and hope that when the burden lightens she makes her 

way back to us.  
 

New Volunteers and Collection Team  
We have had a successful start to the new year recruiting many volunteers to join our 

ranks in both the session volunteer role along with the establishment of a designated 

Food Donation Collection team!!! 

 

This collection team has had a massive positive impact in the way our collections are 

done, with a wider circle of willing individuals taking on the role.  Responsible for shop 

collections and adhoc collections ie schools and churches, the team cover a max of 1 – 2 collections a month each 

which ensures all shops have a weekly collection.  

  

If you have a car and are interested in joining this team please let me know. The collections are flexible to fit your 

diary.  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/2705306319526271/


 
 
 

‘Offering a Helping Hand’ 

Park run  

Emma did an amazing job rallying a few of us to take part in 

the Eden Project park run at the beginning of February, even 

5 month old Ben came along for the outing!!!  Raising £50 

and finishing with a coffee and chat, not bad for a Saturday 

morning out!!  

For those interested Emma and I have decided to make this a 

monthly activity.  Whilst not fundraising each time, more a 

chance to get together and get fit, others welcome 😊  

 

 

 

VOLUNTEERS ARE STILL NEEDED FOR ALL BELOW!! IF YOU CAN HELP PLEASE LET ME KNOW.  

 

Merrymoor Inn Coffee Morning NEXT WEEK!!!! 

– Wed 26th Feb – 10am - Midday 
 

You can support the event on the day by manning stalls or cutting cakes or if you 

cannot attend but still want to support we desperately need cakes, books or raffle 

prizes please let Sara or me know.  The last event raised £700!!  They are well attended 

and great fun.   

  

Shop Collections – Sat 29th Feb and Sun 15th Mar  
Two store front collections have been planned for the upcoming weeks Sat 29th Feb at St columb road Co-op, Indian 

queens 9am – 1pm and Sunday 15th March at Lidl, Newquay 10am – 2pm.  If you can support, even for an hour, at 

either please let me know.  The more people who support the event the shorter the shifts are 😊 

 

Annual General Meeting – May 20th – 6pm – Location TBC 
The AGM is in the process of being planned but the date is set so please get it in your 

diaries.  More info will come out in the upcoming months.  However, if you are interested 

in stepping into a new role, joining the committee or have anything else you would like to 

mention at the AGM please let me know.  I encourage all volunteers to make themselves 

available on this date to ensure your voices are heard and the Foodbank continues to run 

the way you think it should.  

 

Keep your New Years Resolutions on track!!!  
There are many Gyms across Cornwall that are accepting the Time Credits including Better- Newquay Gym and 

Water World!!! Click here for a full list. 

 

Events Coming Soon!!! 
Carn to Cove, Cornwall’s performing arts scheme for rural communities, will soon be 

releasing their 2020 program of performances and events across the county.   

Time Credits will be accepted for attending these events.  

 

https://timecredits.com/spend?categories%5B0%5D=4&keywords=cornwall&utm_source=Members+List&utm_campaign=1d1a182b16-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2020_01_20_11_10&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_2e24a99e52-1d1a182b16-100423053
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.proofpoint.com%2Fv2%2Furl%3Fu%3Dhttps-3A__wearetempo.us14.list-2Dmanage.com_track_click-3Fu-3Dbae3b374da1f35b1f47ca58d2-26id-3D6feb1097fb-26e-3Daedb275846%26d%3DDwMFAw%26c%3DaxaOw2qHyp7zEDNbTjpgYA%26r%3DeaVVONRtg27kCyachQMjrf7Aq7VlfupZQ8VKDX0dKdg%26m%3Dv0cgXu7BpX9HafNBMRAixL_nxa-43FMTI-9F74WPB84%26s%3DH_JbcsQ_yma9aOUF_8HdetHqmUiIDROKxRwy-QA_lk0%26e%3D&data=02%7C01%7CStephanie.Carlyon262%40mod.gov.uk%7C821b0b95cc5b4881787408d7a64e2af2%7Cbe7760ed5953484bae95d0a16dfa09e5%7C0%7C0%7C637160726965887197&sdata=3IjJRi%2F7KhUOXNcgOZPVlXgqYkwNBTjAWPem%2FxNk%2B7I%3D&reserved=0


 
 
 

‘Offering a Helping Hand’ 

Share your credits 
Remember you can share your credits with friends and family.  Ensure you feed back where you have spent them so 

we can let others know!!! go to the Time Credits Website. If you want to get involved just let me know. 

Newquay Food Bank  
- Main Website 
- Public Facebook Page 
- Private Volunteer only Facebook page 

 

Training 
- Safeguarding Training 
- Safeguarding Children and Young people 
- Designated Safeguarding Lead Training 

 

Funding 
- Cornwall Community Foundation 

 
Support to those in need 

- Age UK - Winter Well Being 
- https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/winterwellbeing 

Thank you once again and hope to see you all soon at a session or one of the events mentioned above  

 

Steph  

newquayfoodbanksecretary@gmail.com 

https://timecredits.com/
http://www.newquayfoodbank.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/Newquay-Foodbank-699984567032215/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2705306319526271/
https://www.minded.org.uk/Component/Details/506011
https://portal.e-lfh.org.uk/Component/Details/390901
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/health-and-social-care/childrens-services/cornwall-and-isles-of-scilly-safeguarding-children-partnership/learning/safeguarding-training/training-courses/new-designated-safeguarding-lead/
https://www.cornwallcommunityfoundation.com/
https://www.ageuk.org.uk/information-advice/health-wellbeing/keep-well-this-winter/
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/winterwellbeing

